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Dive report for the Cedarville dock on 5-2-2023.

I arrived at the dock at the agreed upon time and held a safety briefing. I entered the water

where the dock personnel thought that the problem area might be. I began my dive towards the

south. I did not see any visible damage to the dock anywhere. I did not find any large boulders

or places where the bedrock was sticking up. I did find a berm of sand and gravel near the south

end of the dock. This berm was approximately 6 to 8 feet from the dock and was approximately

4 feet high. It ran the last 50 feet of the dock. This appears to have been caused by vessels

using their bow thrusters. I took pictures of the berm and also pictures of the depth on the top of

the berm. I also noted some bedrock at the south end of the dock. None of the bedrock

appeared to have been disturbed recently. I also found a trench on the bottom that was

approximately 6 to 8 feet wide. I took pictures of all of the above and returned to the entry point. 

I agreed to complete the dock survey to the north as I had plenty of air and was not feeling the

cold. I did not see any visible damage to the dock anywhere. I did find some bedrock shoals

near the loader and near the north end of the dock. I took pictures of the shoals and ended my

dive. 

This concludes the report.

Robert Doyle


